APRIL 2020
SOUTH VISTA NEWS AND UPCOMING EVENTS

SOUTH VISTA COMMUNITIES

BUENA CREEK CLEAN-UP

FIRST OF ALL. .. POSTPONED

In this new and different world, we hope
all of you are well and safe and will continue
to be. Please help keep our community safe
by following the instructions to stay at home,
except for essential services, groceries, and
prescriptions, and to maintain the 6-foot so-
cial distance.

The City of Vista is providing very useful
and timely information. To subscribe to the
City’s news updates, go to https:/
www.cityofvista.com/city-hall/vista-news-center .

Healthiest best wishes to you all!

Maybe | can wave to you while walking the
dog.

The Buena Creek clean-up, scheduled for
April 25, has been postponed to Saturday, June 20.
We certainly hope all is well by then and will keep
you posted.
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